
Our October Newsletter Is Here!

As autumn settles in, we are
captivated by the vibrant colors
painting our landscape—a
beautiful reminder of nature’s
endless cycle of renewal. At
Morgan Oaks Eternal Preserve,
we are dedicated to fostering a
deeper connection with the
environment through
sustainable burial practices that
honor life, respect the earth,
and create lasting legacies. As
the crisp air and changing
leaves welcome us into this
season of reflection, we’re
reminded of the importance of
choosing an end-of-life option
that harmonizes with the
natural world.

This October, we’re excited to
share updates on our continued
conservation efforts, including
new plantings that contribute
to the restoration of our natural
habitats and enhance the
serene beauty of our preserve.
We’re also looking forward to
our upcoming community
events, which provide an
opportunity to gather, reflect,
and learn more about the
benefits of green burial.

Whether you’re interested in a
nature walk or simply enjoying
the peaceful serene
surroundings of Morgan Oaks
Eternal Preserve, we encourage
you to come and explore the
property.

In this issue, we’ll also share
practical tips on preparing your
family for the winter months,
with a focus on sustainable
practices that align with our
mission. We’re committed to
helping our community make
thoughtful decisions about
end-of-life planning and
conservation, and we hope you
find this newsletter both
informative and inspiring.

Thank you for being a valued
part of our community.
Together, we’re making a
difference—honoring loved
ones, protecting the earth, and
preserving the natural beauty
that surrounds us. We invite
you to visit, reflect, and
discover the peace that our
preserve offers, especially
during this beautiful season.
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Community News
As October unfolds, ushering in the golden hues and cool breezes of fall, our community at Morgan
Oaks Eternal Preserve continues to thrive with meaningful connections, heartfelt gatherings, and a
deepened commitment to our shared mission. This month, we are excited to bring you updates
and stories that capture the vibrant spirit of our community, highlighting recent events that
brought us together and new initiatives focused on preserving the natural beauty of our beloved
sanctuary.

From conservation projects that enhance our landscape to community gatherings that foster
reflection and remembrance, our October news is filled with inspiring moments that celebrate our
collective dedication to protecting the environment. As we embrace this season of change, we
invite you to join us in honoring the ongoing efforts that make Morgan Oaks a special place of
peace, reflection, and renewal. Let’s continue to work together to protect the tranquility and
natural splendor that defines our preserve.

 Spotlight Event News
Morgan Oaks will be featured on Fox 40
throughout the month of October! Our
new commercial will highlight our
commitment to green burial services,
offering a peaceful and environmentally-
conscious final resting place. 

Snap a picture of our commercial when
you see it on Fox 40, tag us on social
media, and you’ll be entered for a chance
to win an Amazon gift card. 

Don’t miss out—tune in, share with your
friends and family, and join in the fun!

Morgan Oaks on Fox 40 News!
We're excited to share that Morgan Oaks
Eternal Preserve was recently featured on
Fox 40 News with our new commercial!
Don’t miss the chance to see how we
promote green burial and our mission for
sustainability.

Morning Yoga with Natalie
Join us for a peaceful Morning Yoga
session with Natalie at Morgan Oaks on
October 23rd. Enjoy a relaxing practice
surrounded by nature. All levels welcome!
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Now is the Perfect Time to Explore Green Burial Options

As we step into October, the changing seasons remind us of the beauty and impermanence of life. Fall is a
time of reflection, making it an ideal moment to consider your end-of-life options and explore the benefits of
green burial at Morgan Oaks Eternal Preserve. Planning ahead allows you to make thoughtful decisions that
align with your values and ensures your wishes are honored. Here’s why you should start the conversation
now and not wait:

1. Make Decisions that Reflect Your Values
Green burial offers a simple, natural approach that respects the earth and reduces environmental impact. By
planning ahead, you have the opportunity to choose options that reflect your commitment to sustainability,
conservation, and honoring life in its most natural state. Don’t wait until circumstances force hurried decisions
—taking the time now allows you to select the path that best aligns with your values.

2. Relieve the Burden on Loved Ones
Discussing your burial preferences in advance can lift a significant emotional and financial burden from your
loved ones. Making these decisions now provides clarity and peace of mind for your family, ensuring they
won’t have to make difficult choices during a time of grief. Your proactive approach helps them focus on
celebrating your life rather than navigating uncertain arrangements.

3. Secure Your Preferred Resting Place
Morgan Oaks Eternal Preserve offers serene, protected natural spaces that serve as lasting sanctuaries. Our
grounds are carefully maintained to support local ecosystems while providing a peaceful resting place for
those who choose green burial. By exploring your options now, you can secure your preferred location,
ensuring your final resting place reflects the tranquility and natural beauty that matter most to you.

4. Take Advantage of Our Expert Guidance
Planning ahead means you have access to our knowledgeable team, who can guide you through every step of
the process with compassion and care. Our staff is here to answer your questions, provide information about
our green burial practices, and help you make informed choices that honor your life and legacy.

5. Embrace a Meaningful, Sustainable Legacy
Choosing a green burial is not just about selecting an end-of-life option; it’s about creating a legacy of
sustainability, conservation, and respect for the environment. By making arrangements now, you are taking a
meaningful step that will inspire others and contribute to a greener future.

Don’t Wait—Start the Conversation Today

Now is the perfect time to explore your green burial options at Morgan Oaks Eternal Preserve. Take the
opportunity to make choices that honor your values, support your loved ones, and leave a positive impact on
the world around you.

For more information or to schedule a consultation, please visit our website at
www.morganoaksgreenburial.com or contact us directly. Let us help you create a peaceful, meaningful plan
that reflects your commitment to the earth.

https://www.morganoaksgreenburial.com/


Stay Connected with Us on Social Media!
At Morgan Oaks Green Burial, our mission is to provide compassionate, eco-conscious burial services that
honor the lives of your loved ones while protecting the environment. Your feedback is invaluable in
helping us improve and continue delivering the best possible service.

We’re excited to expand our community beyond our serene grounds and into the digital space! Morgan
Oaks Green Burial is now on social media, where we share uplifting stories, updates, events, and insights
about green burial and sustainable living.

By following us on our social media channels, you can:
Stay Informed: Receive the latest updates on events, workshops, and community gatherings.
Learn and Share: Explore eco-friendly practices, understand the benefits of green burial, and see how
we’re working together to safeguard our planet.
Engage and Connect: Join the conversation with others who share your values, ask questions, share
your experiences, and be part of our growing community.

We invite you to follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and YouTube to be part of our journey toward a
greener future. Your support helps us spread awareness and foster a more sustainable and compassionate
world, one step at a time.

Facebook

YouTube

https://www.youtube.com/@MorganOaksEternalPreserve
https://www.facebook.com/morganoakseternal
https://www.facebook.com/morganoakseternal/
https://www.instagram.com/morganoakseternal/
https://www.youtube.com/@MorganOaksEternalPreserve




Morning Yoga with Natalie

We’re excited to invite you to our Morning Yoga session with Natalie at Morgan Oaks on October 23rd!
Start your day with a calming yoga practice amidst the serene natural surroundings. 

For your convenience, a bus will be departing from the Sun City office at 9am, available on a first-come,
first-serve basis. If you prefer to drive, we’ll meet you directly at Morgan Oaks.

Keep an eye on your emails and text messages for more details and registration instructions. Space is
limited, so be sure to sign up early to secure your spot. We look forward to seeing you for a refreshing
morning of yoga and connection with nature!



Join Our 'Walk to Win' Promotion This October!

At Morgan Oaks Eternal Preserve, we believe in the healing power of nature, and what better way to
experience that than by spending time walking through our beautiful property? This October, we’re
excited to launch our 'Walk to Win' promotion, inviting you to come out and enjoy the serene landscape
while getting some exercise and fresh air.

Whether you're aiming to get your steps in, give your dog a peaceful place to roam, or simply escape the
hustle and bustle of daily life to find some quiet reflection, Morgan Oaks is the perfect setting. Our well-
maintained trails offer a tranquil space for you to reconnect with nature, and the crisp fall air makes it an
ideal time to explore.

As an added bonus, we’re giving you a chance to win! Snap a photo of yourself, your pet, or even a scenic
view while visiting our property, tag us on social media, and you’ll be automatically entered into a
drawing for an Amazon gift card. It’s that simple! Not only will you enjoy a refreshing walk, but you might
also walk away with a prize.

Come visit us in October, soak up the serenity, and make sure to share your experience with us online. We
can’t wait to see you at Morgan Oaks!



Your Feedback Is Important To Us!

At Morgan Oaks Green Burial, our goal is to provide compassionate and eco-friendly burial services that
honor the lives of your loved ones. Your feedback is crucial in helping us improve and continue to deliver
the highest quality service.

We would be grateful if you could take a moment to share your experience with us. Whether you’d like to
comment on our services, our dedicated staff, or the tranquil beauty of our preserve, your feedback is
invaluable to us.

How to Share Your Review:

Leaving a review is easy and can be done on the following platforms:
Google: bit.ly/MOGoogleReview
Facebook: bit.ly/MOFacebookReview

Why Your Review Matters:

Helps Others: Your feedback offers guidance to families seeking a respectful, natural farewell for their
loved ones.

1.

Enhances Our Services: Your constructive input helps us identify areas for improvement, ensuring we
meet the needs of our community.

2.

Supports Our Mission: Positive reviews help us raise awareness about green burials, promoting
sustainable practices and encouraging environmentally-friendly end-of-life options.

3.

Thank you for being a part of the Morgan Oaks community and for helping us make a difference through
your feedback. Your voice matters!



Refer a Friend and Earn a $100 Visa Gift Card!

At Morgan Oaks Green Burial, we believe the most powerful way to share our commitment to sustainable
and eco-friendly end-of-life options is through the heartfelt recommendations of our families. To show our
gratitude, we’re excited to introduce our new referral program!

How It Works:
Refer a Friend or Family Member: Know someone interested in our compassionate, environmentally-
friendly services? Refer them to Morgan Oaks Green Burial.

1.

They Mention Your Name: When your referral arranges a green burial service with us, they just need to
mention your name during their consultation.

2.

Receive Your Reward: After the service is completed, you’ll receive a $100 Visa gift card as a thank-you
from us!

3.

Why Choose Morgan Oaks Green Burial?
Sustainable Practices: We prioritize eco-friendly burials that conserve natural resources and reduce
environmental impact, offering a serene and sustainable resting place.
Personalized Support: Our team provides caring, individualized guidance to ensure that every family's
wishes are honored with dignity and respect.
Community-Driven: By choosing Morgan Oaks, you’re supporting a movement toward more
sustainable and responsible burial practices.

Get Started Today!
If you have friends or family considering green burial options, let them know about Morgan Oaks. They’ll
receive exceptional care, and you’ll be rewarded for spreading the word about our mission.

For more details or to make a referral, visit our website at www.morganoaksgreenburial.com or contact us
directly.

Thank you for your continued support in helping us promote sustainable and meaningful end-of-life
options. Together, we can make a difference!

http://www.morganoaksgreenburial.com/


MORGAN OAKS
GREEN BURIAL

www.morganoaksgreenburial.com

833-667-4266

421 Fleming Rd.
Lincoln, Ca 95648

Why Choose Green Burial?
Embracing an Eco-Friendly Farewell
At Morgan Oaks Green Burial, we honor life in a way that deeply respects and preserves the natural world.
Green burial provides an environmentally conscious alternative to traditional burial methods, offering
significant benefits for both the planet and the families who choose it. Here are some reasons why green
burial might be the perfect choice for you or your loved one:

Protecting the Environment
Green burials minimize environmental impact by avoiding the use of embalming chemicals, non-
biodegradable caskets, and concrete vaults, all of which can harm the environment. Our natural burial
grounds allow the body to decompose naturally, returning nutrients to the earth, enriching the soil, and
supporting new growth.

Conserving Natural Resources
Conventional burials often involve significant resource consumption, including wood, metal, and concrete.
Green burials use biodegradable options such as simple wooden caskets or natural shrouds, helping to
conserve these resources and reducing the ecological footprint of the burial process.

Preserving Natural Habitats
Choosing a green burial contributes to the conservation of natural habitats. At Morgan Oaks, our burial
grounds serve as protected sanctuaries that support local wildlife and plant species. By maintaining the
land in its natural state, we help preserve biodiversity and nurture a flourishing ecosystem.

Opting for a green burial means choosing a more sustainable, meaningful approach that honors the cycle
of life with dignity, simplicity, and respect for the earth.

Thank you for reading!


